
DISTRICT 9  

DR AND DISL REPORT 

     Hello from District 9!  We are thriving and doing well!  We are having a great 
time at our bi-monthly district Zoom meetings where everyone has a voice, and 
we are utilizing the KBDM model before voting.  Even though our groups are 
starting to meet face to face, we still have 9 inactive groups.  With our current 11 
active groups, 4 meeting on Zoom and the other 7 face to face, we voted to try 
and reach out to the GRs or one of the inactive groups’ member to keep them 
informed of what is going on in the district so that even though there is no formal 
meeting time or place they can reach out to the others and keep them informed.  
This is one of our goals for the district is to try and reach out to the inactive to 
keep them informed so that in the future they may become active again.  We are 
leaving it up to our Higher Power! 

     At this time, our district does not have an LDC as we had in the past.  
However, as a district, we voted to do an inventory on how much literature we 
have.  That way the groups can buy from what the district has, before ordering 
from WSO directly.  An email will be sent to the other DRs as well in the Area re: 
extra Spanish and Alateen literature.  Our district at this time does not have any 
Alateen groups, so if other districts are interested in buying some or all of what 
we have as far as Alateen is concerned, please get ahold of Nita, she is the DISL 
and along with Lois, DR, and a couple of other District volunteers, we can mail 
out the literature to you.  We also have an over abundance of 2018-2021 Service 
Manuals!  Don’t know how all that happened, however, it did. 😊😊 

     Our district members are very excited and honored to be able to present 4 
different workshops at our live, face to face, Area Convention in August!  One of 
our groups is also working on starting a hybrid group to being up and running 
sometime after July 2021.  We also have Diane M., the Area Public Outreach 
Coordinator to speak at our next Zoom District meeting June 12th.   

     Our district realizes that even though our groups have changed in how they 
meet, our legacies are still studied along with our slogans; our experience, 
strength and hope is still evident in service; and our Higher Power is still in 
control, which renders our serenity!   

Talk to each other, reason things out!  Keep it Simple! 

Lois W DR and Nita J DISL 


